
 
  FRIENDS OF STRATFORD-SUB CASTLE PRIMARY SCHOOL – REGISTERED CHARITY NUMBER 

1091745 

 

June Summer Fayre  

Friday 28th June 2024 

6-8pm 

Our June Summer Fayre is always a wonderful, fun evening when the whole school community comes 

together. It is one of our biggest fundraisers of the year.  

All the funds raised by the FOSS – that means YOU (THANK YOU!) - go towards enhancing the experiences 

of each child in school, through subsidizing school trips and paying for new equipment to enhance life at 

the school. Last year we used funds to pay for the new track around the ferld and new equipment for the 

children to play on. To ensure we can hold this wonderful fayre and raise more funds for our children, we 

need your help! 

 

VOLUNTEER TO HELP 

Without helping hands from you, we cannot run this event. If you can spare some time on the lead up to 

the day by  moving donations in the morning to the FOSS cupboard, wrapping lucky dip prizes, help set up 

on the day or spare 30 minutes to run a stall, please register here: volunteersignup.org/DWCXT or 

drop a message via Facebook, email to friendsofstratfordschool@gmail.com or join our WhatsApp group: 

 

 

BOTTLE WEEK! (MONDAY 10TH JUNE – FRIDAY 14TH JUNE) 

See school newsletter 04.06.24 for more information. 

PLEASE BRING YOUR BOTTLES TO THE GATE and PLACE BOTTLES IN THE APPROPRIATE CLASS CRATE. MANY 

THANKS 

 

DONATIONS FOR JUNE FAYRE (MONDAY 17TH JUNE TO FRIDAY 28TH JUNE) 

These will be collected between Monday 17th June and Friday 28th June. 

Please put all donations in the crates outside the school gates 
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Children & Adult Tombola Prizes 

We will be running a Children and Adult Tombola’s so need donations of good quality items for the 

tombola. There will also be a lucky dip, so if you have a drawer full of party bag bits, now is your 

opportunity to clear out the drawer.  

 

Teddy Tombola  

The ever-popular teddy tombola will be held. If you have a lot to donate, FOSS can always arrange to 

collect, just drop an email to friendsofstratfordschool@gmail.com or drop a note via our Facebook page. 

 

Crockery 

This year there will be a Croc Smash. Please donate any unwanted plates, cups, and bowls – NO GLASS. If 

you have a lot to donate, FOSS can arrange to collect.  

 

Cakes & Perishable Items 

Cakes & perishable items can be donated and brought into school on the day - June 28th – not before as we 

have nowhere to store them.  

 

Raffle 

We have started to collect a number of raffle prizes donated by local businesses and parents of the school. 

If you have some time to contact local businesses, drop letters in to shops in town or you or the company 

you work for can donate a raffle prize, please drop an email to friendsofstratfordschool@gmail.com  or 

contact us via our Facebook Page.  Raffle prizes do not need to be vouchers or prizes, they can also be a 

Good Will gestures of decorating, gardening, cleaning etc…. anything is possible.  

Tickets for the raffle will go on sale week beginning 17th June. 

 

If you have any ideas for a stall you would like to run – maybe you can face paint, braid hair, or apply glitter 

tattoos, please let us know on the details above – we are always open to new ideas and contributors. 

Thanks for your ongoing help and support and we cannot wait to get our Stratford Community together 

again. 

 

FOSS Committee  
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